LLOYD & REGIBTER OF 1P UING
29-2/5, Gaffoor Building, Main Street,
(P. O. Box No. 270), Colombeo.

Telegrams : Register, Colomba Telephone : No. 3694

SURVEYOR \ 3rd April, 1962,
R,
Dear Sir,
"BRACONGLEN"

With reference to your letter of 30th March, and
previous correspondence regarding this trawler's Special
Survey, your letter of March 2nd was duly transmitted to
the Fisheries Department by registered post, but a reply
has not been received. I have also had two telephonic
conversations with the Director of Fisheries regarding
this ship but he could or would not commit himself to
any definite decision.

Yours faithfully,
] )

D MR
SURVEYOR TO LLCYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

The Secretary,
LONDON .
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